Village of Fisher Continued Board of Trustees Meeting 29 October 2018

The Continued Board of Trustees meeting was held on 29 October 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at the Community Center. Roll call: Deer-present, Estes-present, Henderson-present, Ponton-absent, Seidelman-present, Spaulding-absent, Bayler-present.

Public Comment: Chad Graham would like to see a more permanent resolution regarding solar. Ron Ragle asked that it be kept in mind for the future that there are 2 major tiles that run through this certain property.

Cody McCabe also spoke about wanting a more permanent resolution regarding solar.

Chris Coleman thanked Jeremy and the Planning and Zoning members for their work regarding the solar issue. He would also like to see a permanent resolution regarding solar.

Judy Cagle wondered if something could be put in writing that solar was to be outside of the Village.

The Village Lawyer confirmed that in the Planning and Zoning meeting the developer formally withdrew their request for the Special Use permit for solar farm so there is no reason for the Public Hearing.

Village President Bayler thanked Jeremy for chairing the hearings regarding the solar issue, the Planning and Zoning Commission for all their work, Novel Energy representatives and Eric and Terri Stalter for answering all questions presented to them regarding this issue and the Community for attending the hearings and getting all the answers.

Questions from the media taken.

Motion by Seidelman, 2nd by Henderson to adjourn. Voice vote: all yes. Motion carried. Time: 6:08 p.m.

Christa N. Moore, Village Clerk